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In the Matter of )
)

DUKE POWER COMPANY ) Docket Nos. g- - g
STN- 0-4 -CP(Perkins Nuclear Station, )

Lhits 1, 2 and 3) )

REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL
TIME FROM MR. DAVID SPRINGER

On July 19, 1980, Mr. Springer informed the Board that he

had not been served with the Staff's com=ents of July 8, 1980 on

his affidavit of May 21, 1980. He stated he obtained a copy

on May 18th and requested twenty (20) days from May 18 to srespond.

The request for additional time is granted. All parties

are resinded that Mr. Springer should be served. We note the

Applicant has served him but the Intervenors have not.

IT IS SO ORDERED.

FOR THE ATOMIC SAFETY AND
LICENSING BOARD

Y' &
Elizj(Deth S. Bowers, Chairman

Dated at Bethesda, Maryland o 'l
5this 28th day of July 1980.
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b ITR Commonwealth Edison ).

)
one First National Plaza. Chicago, Illinois[ c

!
~) G/ Address Reply ta: Post Offica Box 767 '

{ ,N j Chicago, Illinois 60690
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July 17, 1980-

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director |
!Directorate of Inspection and

Enforcement - Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Ruad
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137'

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3
Additional Response to IE
Bulletin 80-17
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237/249

Reference (a): J. G. Keppler letter to C. Reed dated
July 3, 1980

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This letter provides the Commonwealth Edison response to
Item 4 of IE Bulletin 80-17, which was transmitted by Reference
(a).

To comply with Items 4.a through 4.d, the following
procedures have been reviewed and revised:

DGP 2-3 - Unit 2/3 Reactor Scram

DGA 18 - Anticipated Transient with Incomplete Scram

DOP 1100-2 - Injection of Standby Liquid Control
All items discussed in Items 4.a through 4.d were addressed

as stated except Item 4.b.l. Item 4.b.1 has been addressed in
accordance with General Electric's letter to all BWR Operating

! Station Superintendents, dated July 2, 1980. General Electric
recommended that for adjacent rods, a two (2) rod criteria be

,

applied as opposed to the five (5) rod criteria of IE Bulletin No.
' 80-17.

To comply with Item 4.e, the preliminary training
consisting of a written summary and our plans for the 30-day
training commitment was distributed on July 11, 1980 to all licensed
personnel and other associated management personnel.
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Mr. JOces G. Keppler, Dircctor
' July 17, 1980
I Page 2
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.
Please address any questions concerning this matter to this

office.

Very truly yours,

k5
Robert F. Janecek
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Boiling Water Reactors

cc: Director, Division of
Reactor Operations Inspection

SUBSCRIBED and SWORN to
before me is /7D/, dayn
of V , 1980

e
' Notary Public
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